
NSW GOVERNMENT 

Office of 
Environment 
& Heritage 

Ms Diane Sarkies 
Senior Planner, Energy 
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Sydney NSW 2001 

Attention: Mr Toby Philp 

Dear Ms Sarkies 

II 111111 11 PCU52451 1111111 
Your reference: MP 07 _0036 MOD 2 
Our reference: DOC14/34075; DOC14/41799 
Contact: Krister Waern (02) 66402503 

Department of Planning 

4 APR 2914 

So-mina Room 

Re: Exhibition of Modification Request for Glen Innes Wind Farm (MP07_0036 MOD 2) 

Thank you for your letter dated 17 March 2014 providing the Office of Environment and Heritage 
(OEH) with a copy of the above modification request. I appreciate the opportunity to provide 
comments. 

OEH, formerly the Department of Environment, Climate Change and Water, previously provided a 
submission to DP&I on the Glenn Innes wind farm proposal in 2009. OEH has reviewed the 
modification request, including the environmental assessment prepared by Aurecon dated 12 March 
2014 and has no further comments in relation to the proposed modification. 

If you require further information or clarification please contact Mr Krister Waern, Senior Operations 
Officer, on telephone (02) 6640 2503. 

Yours sincerely 

rsA tt 

DIMITRI YOUNG 
Senior Team Leader Planning, North East Region 
Regional Operations 

Locked Bag 914, Coffs Harbour NSW 2450 
Federation House Level 7, 24 Moonee Street, 

Golfs Harbour NSW 2450 
Tel: (02) 6651 5946 Fax: (02) 6651 6187 

ABN 30 841 387 271 
www.environment.nsw.gov.au 
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